
From: Audra Burton
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: slhitchcock@talonlpe.com; Billy D
Subject: Rohmer NMOCD ONE CALL
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 3:28:49 PM
Importance: High

Heather,
I am letting you know that Jerry called this morning for a one call for the Rohmer.
 
Conformation # 2015430883
LAT:  32.38169709
LOG: -104.16439602
 
For Friday we have scheduled soil samples to be done with Sheldon from Talon, and Night Train back
 hoe service to perform this. Jerry stated as long as the weather is good and not flooded out we can
 still take care of this Friday. If we need to reschedule due to down pour of rain I will notify you.
 
Thank you
 
Audra L. Burton
Operations Assistant-New Mexico
110 S. Halagueno Ste 1
Carlsbad, NM 88220
 
Office/ cell #432-448-5323
Fax# 575-689-8323
audra@pyotewatersystems.com
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